Minutes of Public Hearing Meeting of 9-12-23
Ellis County Emergency Services District # 3

Vice-President Clay Sparks called the Public Hearing Meeting to
order. Board members present were John Allen, Joseph Barrett
and Vicente Guerrero. Also present were Fire Chief Jackie Cate
and Bookkeeper Sherry McBride. The purpose of the Public
Hearing Meeting was to accept public comments, input or
discussion on the proposed tax rate of .010000 which is ten(10)
cents per one hundred valuation for the year of 2023.

Joseph Barrett gave the opening prayer-invocation.

There were no public comments, input or discussion on the
proposed tax rate of .010000 which is ten(10) cents per one
hundred valuation for the year of 2023.

Joseph Barrett made the motion to adjourn the Public Hearing
Meeting. John Allen seconded the motion. The motion passed.

The meeting was adjourned.

Albert Garcia, Jr. President

Vicente Guerrero Secretary



